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The	Personnel	Committee	and	Church	Council	of	First	Baptist	Church	of	Midland,	Texas	met	for	a	
special	called	meeting	on	Wednesday,	May	31,	2017.	Members	present	were:	Danny	Campbell,	
Doug	Noah,	Connie	Staton,	Berry	Simpson,	Justin	Dockrey,	Pete	Schrenkel,	Craig	Freeman,	Roland	
Moreland,	K’Lynn	Roberts,	Perry	Taylor,	Debby	Gilliam,	David	Marcum,	Tracye	Vaughn,	David	
Hurta,	Charlotte	Cooke,	Denise	Beckham,	and	Art	Hobbs.	Staff	members	present:	Larry	Grimes.			
	
Chairman	Danny	Campbell	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	7:00PM.		
	
Danny	Campbell	recognized	Craig	Freeman,	chairman	of	the	Music	Minister	Search	Committee,	
who	brought	forth	from	the	Music	Minister	Search	Committee	the	unanimous	motion	to	invite	
Aaron	Hodges	in	view	of	a	call	for	the	position	of	Music	Minister.		Mr.	Freeman	gave	a	report	on	
their	journey	and	the	process	in	which	the	committee	came	to	believe	that	Mr.	Hodges	is	the	
candidate	for	the	position.		The	search	committee	members	and	Larry	Grimes	provided	additional	
input.		The	Personnel	Committee	voted	unanimously	to	approve	the	motion.		Pete	Schrenkel,	as	a	
member	of	Church	Council,	made	the	motion	to	endorse	Aaron	Hodges	to	come	to	the	church	in	
view	of	a	call	for	the	position	of	Music	Minister.		The	motion	was	seconded	by	Tracye	Vaughn	and	
unanimously	approved	by	those	Council	members	present.			
	
The	Non-Council	Music	Minister	Search	Committee	Members:	Kim	Stokes,	Art	Rybicki,	and	
Michelle	Cobb	were	excused	from	the	meeting.		The	Student	Minister	Search	Committee	Members	
Cory	Hoffman,	Andrew	Leonard,	Jonathan	Wells,	and	Cindy	Lewis,	chair	were	invited	to	the	
meeting.			
	
Chairman	Danny	Campbell	recognized	Cindy	Lewis,	chair	of	the	Student	Minister	Search	
Committee,	who	brought	forth	from	the	Student	Minister	Search	Committee	the	unanimous	
motion	to	invite	Jeremy	Gengler	in	view	of	a	call	for	the	position	of	Student	Minister.		Mrs.	Lewis	
have	a	report	on	their	process	in	which	the	committee	came	to	believe	that	Mr.	Gengler	is	the	
candidate	for	the	position.		The	search	committee	members	and	Larry	Grimes	provided	additional	
input.					The	Personnel	Committee	voted	unanimously	to	approve	the	motion.		Charlotte	Cooke,	as	
a	member	of	Church	Council,	made	the	motion	to	endorse	Jeremy	Gengler	to	come	to	the	church	in	
view	of	a	call	for	the	position	of	Student	Minister.		The	motion	was	seconded	by	Pete	Schrenkel	
and	unanimously	approved	by	those	Council	members	present.		
		
The	Student	Minister	Search	Committee	Members	Cory	Hoffman,	Andrew	Leonard,	Jonathan	
Wells,	and	Cindy	Lewis,	chair	were	excused	from	the	meeting.			
	
Chairman	Campbell	told	the	Council	members	that	the	checks	from	the	royalties	had	arrived	at	the	
church	and	the	Council	members	were	asked	to	determine	a	plan	for	the	designation	of	these	
funds,	which	told	approximately	$203,000,	to	discuss	at	the	June	Church	Council	meeting.		Council	
members	were	then	excused	from	the	meeting.	
	


